
 

 
Key Information for the Week Ahead 

 
 
 

Year 7 – Start time 8.45am   
Except Wednesday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 8 – Start time 8.45am                                        
Except Thursday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 9 – Start time 8.45am                                             
Except Friday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 10 - Start time 8.45am                                                                                       
Tuesday-Eucharist (Lent) at St Matthew’s Church 8.40am 

 

Year 11 – Start time 8.45am 
Monday -  No Church 

 

Year 12 - Start time 8.45am 
 

Year 13 – Start time 8.45am 
 

 
 

***** 
 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

Wednesday, 2nd April 2025 
Prospective Year 12 Students  

Meet and Greet – 4.30pm 
 

Tuesday, 8th April 2025 
Last day of 2nd half of Spring Term 

Pupils and students will be dismissed approx. 1pm 
 

Tuesday, 22nd April 2025 
First day of 1st half of Summer Term 

Pupils and students return to school – 8.45am 

Encouragement of the Week  
 

Provided by the School Chaplain 
1 Kings 21:17-18 
Then the word of the Lord came to Elijah the 
Tishbite, saying, “Arise, go down to meet 
Ahab king of Israel, who is in Samaria; 
behold, he is in the vineyard of Naboth, 
where he has gone to take possession. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

       Weekly Information 
      Friday, 14th March 2025 Week 24 

   

 

Move to BromCom 
My Child a School (MCAS) App 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to 
BromCom – ‘My Child at School’ app (MCAS)  

At Archbishop Tenison's School we are no longer 
using ParentPay, SchoolComms and Edulink and 
have moved to this new system.  

If you are repeatedly receiving emails to reset your 
password, it is because our system shows you have 
not signed up yet. If you have not received an email 
about this, please check your spam folder.  

Over the next term we will be moving all of our 
systems to BromCom, so it is really important that 
you sign up. This will ensure you receive 
communication from school, be able to top up your 
child's lunch account, make payments for trips, 
report absences and help support your child 
through their education. 

Mr Winter  
Senior Assistant Headteacher 

 

Year 11 Hoodies and Prom 
 

Parents/Carers of Year 11, please ensure that you 
place hoodie orders by Friday, 28th March, orders 
after this date will not be accepted. If you would like 
to order an End of Year 11 Hoodie, please visit: 
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk 
 

Tickets for Year 11 Prom are available to purchase via 
MCAS, under the Products section.  

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

